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We have received unconfirmed reports from multiple sources that the U.S. Department of Homeland Security is
considering lifting all border restrictions as early as June 22nd. We will be carefully watching for announcements or
guidance from the Department of Homeland Security about any changes to the current restrictions. It also remains
to be seen whether any changes would be bilateral or unilateral, and/or would involve any sort of caveats based on
vaccination status.
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Disclaimer: The information in this post is provided for general informational purposes only, and may not reflect the current law in your jurisdiction.

No information contained in this post should be construed as legal advice from our firm or the individual author, nor is it intended to be a substitute

for legal counsel on any subject matter. No reader of this post should act or refrain from acting on the basis of any information included in, or

accessible through, this post without seeking the appropriate legal or other professional advice on the particular facts and circumstances at issue

from a lawyer licensed in the recipient’s state, country or other appropriate licensing jurisdiction.
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